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The comments below were received via the website. The reference number for this comment is: 2689 

  

Comments 
about the page 

Allocations of Land DPD 
Address: http://www.southlakeland.gov.uk/default.aspx?page=3004 

Name John Davenport 

Address   

Email   

Telephone no.   

Query/comment This report clearly represents a lot of good work - thank you! But... 
Protection of green corridors between Kendal & Oxenholme, etc. 
seems to be lost if a core development falls inside a corridor. This 
surely should not be allowed or the green corridor protection is a sham. 
I am particularly concerned about the area between the Westmorland 
General Hospital and the main railway line, which is an area you have 
already been refused permission to develop after a previous attempt.  


